
Massachusetts  State  Police
remind commuters AGAIN: “Slow
Down,  Move  Over”  after
accident
“SLOW DOWN AND MOVE OVER:

Today, on Route 91 in Easthampton, another one of our members
was struck while inside his cruiser.

The  operator  of  the  other  vehicle  was  transported  to  the
hospital with minor injuries. Thankfully, our member did not
suffer any serious injuries. The bottom line is this was too
close of a call.

On  behalf  of  all  Association  members,  we  remind  everyone
within  the  Commonwealth  to  SLOW  DOWN  AND  MOVE  OVER  when
approaching an emergency vehicle.” -State Police Association
of Massachusetts.
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State Police Association of Massachusetts photo.


